## **Long Range Planning Committee**

of

Trustees of Randall Library Thursday, March 8, 2007



Present:

Harry Donahue, Susan Wysk, Peter Masters, Rob Aldape, and Leslie Miller

Meeting called to order at 7:40 p.m.

Secretary's report from the last meeting on February 1st was accepted as submitted.

Chairman's Report:

Harry is continuing his evaluation of the school senior survey results. He presented the population projections and other census data for Stow to be used in making our plan. Committee members reviewed the revised and expanded draft versions of several of the LRP objectives.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

Leslie Julles

Leslie Miller

Secretary